

REVIEW 3

I: Choose the best option.

1. All of us enjoy to classical music.
A. listen B. listens C. listening D. listened
2. The Japanese eat a lot of rice, they eat a lot of fish, too.
A. or B. but C. so D. and
3. Hoa looks red. She was outdoors yesterday. Perhaps she has
A. flu B. sunburn C. spots D. stomachache
4. My family has decided to use electricity by using more solar energy instead.
A. more B. less C. much D. fewer
5. I playing board games interesting because I can play them with my friends.
A. find B. think C. say D. tell
6. Circle the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others.
A. curl B. keen C. city D. cook

II: Supply the correct form of the verbs in brackets to complete sentences.

1. She often (go) to the market with her mother every weekend.
2. We (visit) Hue next month.
3. My younger sister (collect) dolls two years ago.
4. you ever (do) volunteer work ?

III. Give the correct form of the words provided.

1. I think staying at home all day is because I don't know what to do. **BORE**
2. It is to eat a lot of sweetened food and drinks. **HEALTH**
3. I love pottery because it is challenging. **MAKE**
4. Many people do volunteer work because it can make a in their community. **DIFFER**
5. Some students usually teach street English in the summer. **CHILD.**
6. Water began in the 11th century. **(PUPPET)**
7. My father's friend is a great **(PAINT)**
8. Who is your favourite **(MUSIC)**
9. English is an and important subject. **(INTEREST)**
10. Ba is a famous stamp **(COLLECT)**

IV: Read the text below, then fill in the blanks with ONE word given in the box. There is one Extra word you don't need to use.

do	fat	calories	strong	from
----	-----	----------	--------	------

We need (1)..... or energy to do the things we (2)..... every day: walking, riding a bike, and even sleeping! We get calories (3) the food we eat. If we eat too many, we can get (4) If we don't eat enough, we feel tired and weak.

V: Read the following passage and answer the questions below. Câu này cô sẽ chấm lại nha!

The first reason why many families do volunteer work is that they feel satisfied and proud. The feeling of fulfillment comes from helping the community and other people. In addition, volunteering is a great way for families to have fun and closer. But many people say they don't have time to volunteer because they have to work and take care of their families. If that's the case, try rethinking some of your free time as a family. You could select just one or two projects a year and make them a family tradition. For instance, your family can make and donate gift blankets for the old homeless people on holidays. Your family can also spend only one Saturday morning a month collecting rubbish in your neighborhood.

1. How do people often feel when they volunteer?
2. Why don't some people have time to volunteer?
3. How can your family help the old homeless people?

VI: Write full sentences using the suggested words and phrases given.

1. Tuan / find / play / table tennis / interesting / because / he / can / play / best friends.\

.....

2. They / visited / Ho Chi Minh City / so far.

.....

3. Lan / like / talk / to / her friends / her free time.

.....

VII. Match the verbs in A with the phrases in B:

A

B

- | | | | |
|---------|------------------|----------|-----------|
| 1. do | a. swimming | Answers: | 1 + _____ |
| 2. have | b. pottery | | 2 + _____ |
| 3. go | c. a temperature | | 3 + _____ |
| 4. make | d. exercise | | 4 + _____ |

VIII. Choose the best answer by circling A, B, C or D:

1. I Nha Trang when I was a child.

- | | | | |
|----------|------------|---------------|-----------------|
| A. visit | B. visited | C. will visit | D. have visited |
|----------|------------|---------------|-----------------|

2. He to the USA so far.

- | | | | |
|-------|--------|------------|-------------|
| A. is | B. was | C. will be | D. has been |
|-------|--------|------------|-------------|

3. Americans eat a lot of junk food,junk food causes obesity.
 A. but B. and C. so D. because
4. Tim: I feel itchy and my nose is running. Doctor:
 A. Wash your hair more. B. I think you have the flu.
 C. Drink more water. Eat less meat D. I think you have a stomachache.
5. Pick out the word whose main stress is placed differently from the others.
 A. allergy B. headache C. temperature D. obesity
6. Choose the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others.
 A. cold B. curly C. ocean D. clothes

IX. Choose the best answer to complete the passage:

Headache is a very common disease. The symptoms (1)..... a headache are various. People may (2)..... pains only one side of the head. Sometimes when the pain goes away, the head is sore. People have a headache (3) they work too hard or they are too nervous about something. (4)..... can help cure the disease but people usually have to do more than taking tablets. They can prevent headaches by changing their diets or their (5)..... or simply by going to bed.

1. A. on B. in C. of D. at
2. A. be B. have C. happen D. take
3. A. when B. but C. so D. and
4. A. Medicine B. Doctor C. Sport D. Fruit
5. A. life B. lifestyles C. hobbies D. working